
 
 

Dear Guests, 

Warmest greetings from Saigon Prince Hotel team and thank you for choosing our hotel as your ideal 

accommodation right in the heart of Saigon. 

As a part of our commitment in delivering an excellent guest experience, kindly be advised that our The Grill 

Restaurant and The Bar Lounge will be under partial refurbishment as follows: 

The Grill Restaurant:   May 27th 2019 until June 15th 2019 

The Bar Lounge:  May 27th 2019 until July 15th 2019  

Surely, minimizing any disturbance on guest’ stay is always our top priority. As such we would like to inform the 

operation hour of our temporary alternative Food and Beverage venue located at 1st floor as below: 

       Buffet breakfast: 06:00 to 10:30 every day. 

 Buffet lunch:  11:30 to 14:15 (optional, please contact reception for more information). 

       Extravagant Seafood Dinner and A La Carte: 18:00 to 22:00 - (Thursday to Saturday). 

       Room service:  24 hours.     

The details above may be changed depending on the progress and the rest of our hotel will be under normal operation 

as usual. We do apologize for any inconvenience and looking forward to your continued understanding. 

Should you need any further assistance, do not hesitate to contact our Duty Manager at Ext. 10 

 

We wish you a pleasant stay 

Sincerely yours, 

Hotel Management 


